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Raszka Shelley

From: Nancy Condy <nc1898@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:21 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514.

Oregon is a pro-environment state, which is a great asset to its popularity and 
prosperity. 

Wildlife is a natural part of our ecosystem, and these bills are short-sighted and 

draconian in nature. 

Please keep in mind that human predators cause much more chaos and danger than 

these species (which we have unfairly characterized as predators) present to the quality 
of life we aspire to as Oregonians. Let's place issues into proper perspective. 

As a resident, a voter, and a taxpayer, I urge you to oppose all of these bills.  

Thank You. 

Nancy Condy 
Salem, OR 

503-967-6320 
 

 


